
FY2020 Tokyo Medical and Dental University’s  

Degree Commencement Ceremony for graduate students (Autumn) 

Cancellation Notice 

 

 

Dear Graduates and Family Members, 

 

 

As a preventative measure for COVID-19, we regret to announce that 

the Degree Commencement Ceremony for graduate students (Autumn) 

has been cancelled. 

We are very aware that the graduation ceremony represents for 

students a rite of passage much anticipated by both students and 

their families. So it is with sincere regret that we have had to make this 

decision. We appreciate your understanding of the situation. 

Details about the distribution of graduate certificates will be 

announced later. 

 

 

September 17th, 2020 (Thu.) 13:00 

Degree Commencement Ceremony for graduate students (Autumn) 

Cancelled 

 

 

※Posters for taking commemorative photos will be set up in the foyer 

(2F, M&D Tower) and TMDU Garden. Lastly, we ask for your 

understanding in advance should we have to cancel the photo session 

due to a worsening of the COVID-19 virus situation. 

 

 

(Inquiry / Emergency) 

General Affairs Division, 

General Coordination and Secretarial Section, 

General Affairs Unit 

 E-mail：soumu.adm@tmd.ac.jp 


